
 

Our Benefice 
is part of the 
Asum Group 

Large print hymn books are 
available at St Andrew’s and can be 
found on the bookshelf by the font.  

St Andrew’s is fitted with a loop 
system. To use this please 
switch hearing aids to ‘T’ 

Please email contributions to pewsheet@hamptonchurch.org.uk no later than 10am on Friday. 
 

The United Benefice of Hampton, Sedgeberrow with Hinton on the Green 
Newsletter for Sunday 16th December 2012

Services and events for the coming week 
16 Dec  This Sunday       Advent 3 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
9am Holy Communion Sedgeberrow 
10am Welcome Service Hampton  
3pm  Carol Service Hampton 
3pm Carol Service Sedgeberrow 
18 Tuesday 
9am St Andrew’s Tots Hampton 
9.30am   Sedgeberrow School  Sedgeberrow 
 Lessons & Carols 
6.30pm St Andrew’s Prayer Group Hampton 
19 Wednesday 
10am Holy Communion Hampton 
7.30pm Standing Committee Parish Room 
20 Thursday  
11am     St. Andrew's School  Hampton 
 Carol Service 
7pm   P.C.C. Meeting Hinton 
22 Saturday 
12Noon Wedding Service Hampton 
 Philip John BAKER to 
 Rebecca Tracy CRANE 
 

23 Dec  Next Sunday       Advent 4 

8am  Holy Communion Hampton 
10am Eucharist Hampton  
11am Family Service Sedgeberrow  
11.15am Carol Service  Hinton Hampton 
 and Nativity Play  
 

In the Benefice we include in our prayers 

Baptism... 
For all who have been baptised in our Benefice over 
the last twelve months 

 
Those who are ill... 
For Mitchell Banks, Dave Beasley,  
David Canning, Lara Cole, Pamela Collins, Audrey 
Davies, Pam Eustace, Monica Garston, Harry 
Green, Ella Hampton, Sue Jones,  
Clifford Lewis, Beryl Lord, John Nymann, Joanne 
Painter, Iris Pinkstone, Graham Quiney, Rosie 
Rencher, Alan Roberts,  
Phillippa Shepherd, Celia Sheward, Joan Simpson, 
Pat Smith and Mabel Thompson 

 
Those who have died... 
For Garth Delve, Neil Emms, John Kemp and  
Sylvia Clarke together those who mourn. 

 

NOTICES 
 

BENEFICE SERVICE TIMES 

Changes will continue into 2013  
and will be listed on the notice boards. 

 

Thank You Hampton 
A Big THANK YOU from Ann Evans to all who 
supported the STRICTLY HOMEMADE stall at 
Hampton Farm Shop: thanks to your generous 

donations, gifts and by buying just about everything 
on the stall you helped raise almost £1000.00.  

This sum, together with other fundraising events 
since August, has enabled a cheque for £1600.00  
to be sent to CLIC SARGENT Children's Cancer 
Charity. Over £3,000 has now been raised mainly  

in Hampton, thank you all. 
Even more good news is that Ann’s granddaughter 

Lara has now completed the very intensive 
chemotherapy treatment and, if all goes well, she 
will be able to attend school part time in February, 

thank you all for your prayers. 
 

Church Paths 
The repairs to the two sections of the paths 

around St Andrew’s Church were, despite the 
freezing weather, completed ahead of 

schedule. Our thanks go to Evesham Town 
Council for their co-operation. 

 

Tree Work 
The removal all of the diseased trees and the 

preservation work on the remaining trees along 
the edge of the new Amenity Area (the old 

Vicarage drive) is nearly complete. There will 
be lengths of timber available for those who 

have log burners etc - please contact one of the 
Churchwardens for information: donations to 

church funds would be appreciated. 
 

Collection of Food (Tins and dry foods) 
As part of our support for the Homeless in 
Evesham there is a box in Hampton and 

Sedgeberrow churches for your donations of 
tins, etc to support the work of Caring Hands. 

 


